
 

 

 

 

 

E-Reader Permission 

Pinellas County School Board gives school administrators the option to allow digital 
devices in the classroom.  At James B. Sanderlin IB World School, we strive for high 
academic standards.  If your child reads best on a personally-owned e-reader, we would 
like to give that opportunity as long as he/she shows responsibility and responsible 
behavior, which includes: 

1. Using the e-reader at appropriate times determined by the teacher. 
2. Using the e-reader for reading only. 
3. Keeping the e-reader in a place where it is safe at all times.  

(Example: Stored safely and not left on the floor.) 

If you want your child to have the option to read on his/her personally-owned e-
reader, please sign the permission form below & return to school:  

 

I give permission for my child, ___________________________, to bring his/her e-
reader to school for the sole purpose of reading.  I have discussed the importance of 
responsible choices with my child regarding the e-reader.  I understand that according to 
Pinellas County School Board Policy, school staff is not responsible for preventing theft, 
loss, or damage to electronic devices brought to school.  I understand that if my child 
does not make responsible choices, he/she will not be allowed to use an e-reader at 
school.  

 

Parent Signature___________________________    Date___________________ 

Student Signature__________________________    Date___________________ 
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